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Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone® 0177-2653120. 2653386.2653575 Extn. 234 Fax: 2812882
E-mail:genbr@rediffmail.com

E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001 the November, 2022
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in
Himachal Pradesh
Subject: - Regarding performance/achievements of beneficiary students (academic session 2020-21
to 2021-22) under Swaran jayanti Super-100.
Sir,

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even No. dated: 23/05/2022 and 19/09/2022 on
the subject cited above.
In this context, you were directed to issue necessary instructions to the Principals of Schools
where students have availed financial assistance under Swaran Jayanti Super;IOO scheme to keep track of students in
various competitive/entrance examinations such as NEET/JEE/NDA etc and admission in various prestigious

institutes of India and supply the detailed information as per proforma attached, but the same is still awaited.

ENO. Name of | Name of | Grant availed | Name of | Score and | If not selected | Remarks
beneficiary School and | under scheme | competitive/ | name of | score i.e
Year of entrance professional | marks
10+1 & exam institution obtained
10+2 class where got | /Total ~marks
admission may be
provided
_ i

In this regard, you are once again directed to send the requisite information on the prescribed

proforma to this Directorate with in two days positively

This may be treated as most urgent. / &’ -

Joint Director of Higher Education (C-II)

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Even dated Shimla-171001 the  November 2022

rmation and necessary action to:-

he Technical Officer, DHE Himachal Pradesh Shimla-1 with request to upload the same on
departmental website.

2. Guard File.
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